
A WAVE OF QUILTS –QUILT SHOW  

Presented by the Rhododendron Quilt Guild  
See Poster for Dates  

Old School Furniture , 1550 6th Street and Highway 101, Florence 

Oregon Entry Guidelines  

1. Please print or type clearly on the entry form, as it will be on display with your  
quilt.  

2. All applications must be complete, one application per entry. There is no charge to  
show your quilt. Entry deadline is Thursday the day before the show at Old 
School Furniture.  

3. You may register as many quilts/garments as you want.  
4. It is preferred that each quilt have a cloth label on the bottom back of the quilt  

with your name, address, and telephone number, and email address. Each garment  
must have a cloth label attached inside with the same information.  

5. It is suggested that each quilt have a generous 4” sleeve sewn to the top edge of  
the quilt. (This may be a temporary sleeve, especially for antique quilts. This will  
give you the option to hang the quilt on the wall, rather than laying it on a  
recliner, couch, or table.  

6. If you wish to sell your quilt/garment, please indicate on the entry form. All items  
sold will be charged a 10% commission payable to the Rhododendron Quilt  
Guild. It is expected that you will receive a check within 15 days of the end of the  
show if your quilted item is sold.  

7. Insurance coverage for all entries is the responsibility of the entrants. Every effort  
will be made to monitor the security of all entries.  

8. Check-in for all entries will be between 1:00pm and 4:00 pm Thursday, . The 
check in area will be at the front entrance of the Old School Furniture,  6th and 
highway 101. Bring each item in a clear or white plastic, close-able, bag.  You will 
be given a receipt for each entry. You will then be given the location of  where 
your item(s) will be exhibited. You may be the one displaying your quilt, so  you 
might want to bring someone with you to help set it up. Most items will be  placed 
on couches, beds, recliners, or tables.  

9. Pick up will be between 4:00 and 5:00 pm Saturday after the show closes at the 
entrance to  the Old School Furniture. Receipts issued at check-in must be 
presented when you  pick up your entries.  

10. You are asked to send a short biography and a picture of yourself, preferably  
holding a quilt, which will be uniformly formatted and printed and placed at the  
entry way. Send it to Carri DeBolt at Abuelita360@aol.com.  

11. Bring your entry forms to Old School Furniture on Thursday, before the show. 
Call or  text Elaine Thornton 720-841-4723 or Sandy Davidson at 
541-991-0837 if you have questions. Or email Rhodyquilt@gmail.com  


